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Past Year’s Work 

 

Over the past year the Major Events Committee has continued to support the 2019 and 2020 COC hosts 
with their planning for the Canadian Championships and is working with hosts to develop plans for the 
2021 COCs. We have also been looking for hosts for the 2022 COCs and NAOCs, so far without 
success (please let us know at majorevents@orienteering.ca if you might be interested).  

We have been continuing to develop and share material, knowledge, and best practices with event 
organizers.  

We have also been working on overhauling the sanctioning procedure for COCs and NAOCs to be a 
more collaborative process between Orienteering Canada and local organizing committees.  

Finally, we have been playing a part in the Canada Cup Working Group which is looking at making 
changes to Canada Cup sanctioning, branding, marketing, and more. This working group is ongoing. 

 

   

 

Future Work – Projects and Goals 

One of the major unresolved tasks which we are continuing to work on is recruiting one or more hosts for 
the 2022 COCs and NAOCs. We will also be looking for hosts for the 2023 COCs in the fall.  

Continuing with the development of and sharing of material, knowledge, and best practices with event 
organizers is also an ongoing priority.  
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Successes and Challenges 

We have been quite successful with having regular monthly meetings through the fall and winter and 
checking in on the upcoming COCs in various stages of planning and making sure things are on track 
with those. When spring orienteering began regular meetings have taken a back seat. Finding time 
during the spring and summer months has been a challenge. 

As written above, finding hosts for the 2022 COCs and NAOCs has also been a challenge.  

 

Finance & Additional Notes 

 
Major events committee has no budget or expenses. 
 
 
We would love to have an additional member or two join the committee if anyone is 
interested.  

 


